
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope you enjoyed our performance ‘Children of the 
World’! The children were just fabulous and sparkled as 
always.  They looked great in their costumes and we would 
like to thank you for creating these at a busy time of year.  
Your kind donations to our retiring collection were heart 
warming.  We raised £253.99 which will be donated to the 
new children's A&E development project at the General 
Hospital.  We look forward to adding to this total with your 
further kind donations for our Christmas Dinner & Jumper 
day. 
 
We were also very proud of the choir who sang beautifully at 
the Guildhall concert. They have delivered another 
outstanding performance alongside our neighbouring 
schools.  We have received lots of praise from people who 
listened at these events.  Thank you to the staff who spent 
their Saturdays helping them practise. 
 
The school continues to be super busy next week when the 
children will be working hard in their Maths enterprise week.  
They will be planning products to make and then working out 
how much money they will raise.  Building on from this they 
will need to decide what they need to sell them for to raise 
money for new maths equipment in school.  All these 
fantastic products will then be sold at the Christmas fair on 
Wednesday 19th December - we look forward to seeing you 
there! 
 
We hope the children have enjoyed their Autumn term at 
Shirley Infants and have a fantastic holiday at home with you 
all. We look forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 
 

The Shirley Infant team 

  023 8077 5057 
www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk 

office@si.jetrust.org  DCSF: 852/2426 

DIARY DATES 
 

December  
Tuesday 18th   Year 2 Theatre Trip 
Tuesday 18th  Year R Christmas Party 
Tuesday 18th  Year 1 Christmas Party 
Wednesday 19th Year 2 Christmas Party 
Thursday 20th   School closes at  
    3.10pm for Christmas 
Friday 21st   INSET DAY 
 
January  
Monday 7th   School opens at   
    8.45am for Spring 1 
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MAKE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE YOUR NEW YEAR RESOLUTION 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

We would like to say a special congratulations 
to a new  arrival for a member of our team.  

Mr O’Hearn has recently become a Daddy again.  We wish 
him, Oscar, Leo and his partner a very special first Christmas 
together!  
 

We would also like to congratulate Miss Dutson 
who got married in October half term.  We wish 
the new married  couple a special first Christmas 
together.  Miss Dutson will now be known as Mrs 
Hiller. 



WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE IS CURRENTLY 97.8% 
 

  

97.1% 97.3% 97.3% 97.6% 97.7% 97.8% 98.0% 98.2% 98.9% 

Photographs 
 

 Photographs taken by parents of their children whilst in a school 
environment or at school events are to be for personal and family 
use only.   No images should be posted on any social media! 

 
A Good Practice Guide from the Information Commissioner’s Office 

can be obtained from the School Office if required.  
 

MARVELLOUS ME 
 
Marvellous Me tells you about the wonderful 
things that your child is learning, and tells you 
when they’ve been praised for good work or a 
great character skill.  Have you signed up yet? 
 

A child's feedback ‘’It makes you smile, feel proud.’’ 

 

We wish to say such a huge thank you to the parents who 
have kindly donated from our Amazon wish list or brought in 
books for the library  This is so gratefully received and the 
staff have been so excited for these gifts.  We truly are very 
lucky to be part of the family community that we all belong to 
and support each other.  Thank you from the  children and 

staff.                   AMAZON WISHLIST 

HAPPY CHRISTMAS  
 
 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/gp/registry/wishlist/18FV0TP09IU1X
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdixon.sd38.bc.ca%2Fsites%2Fdixon.sd38.bc.ca%2Ffiles%2Fstyles%2Flarge%2Fpublic%2Fnews-posts%2Ffeature-images%2F2016_06%2F03%2FThank%2520You3_0.jpg%3Fitok%3DbWF4Gcn8&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdixon.sd38.bc.c

